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 Objection

Comments The Meads Primary School would like to express concerns about the impact this will have on our
families when travelling to and from the school along Dunnings Road. This is already a very busy road
and having increased traffic from very large lorries will create issues for our families when attempting
to cross the road safely. There is currently no school crossing point, so safety is a big concern. The
school therefore requests that the lorries be prevented from using Dunnings Road between 8.30am
and 9.15am, and between 3pm and 4pm.
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